From: Aamot. Cynthia

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Freedom OF Religion
Date: Monday, August 08, 2011 4:19:39 PM

| am writing to ask that conscience rights be protected for Doctors, Nurses, Pharmacists, and all
other health care personnel. No one should be required by the government to do anything that
violates their well-formed conscience. That would mean we cease to be the United States of
America and are just the same as China, Russia, or any other dictatorship.

Cindy Aamot

Office Specialist Il

Technical Services/Handling

Hennepin County Library

612-543-8576

"If the Lord doesn't open the door, don't push on it."
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